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  I strongly oppose this. This will affect responsible domestic breeders of cats dogs, 

birds, etc. and rescue centers if it passes. The good dog breeders already follow the 

guidelines of their breed, AKC or other  organizations.  Backyard breeders that have 

no ethics will continue to breed unwanted dogs and cats regardless of what the laws 

are. This will drive the price of an animal up higher and then make these people want 

to breed more to make more money. Please don't pass this law. 


